
VERY IMPORTANT – PLEASE READ

Entrance/exits to school

Due to the staggered times, and the need for social distancing, we cannot allow children or 
parents access past the front of the school (past Badgers, Y2 and Hedgehogs). If you need to 
get to the other side of the building or path you will need to go down the path and then up 
through the carpark, and vice versa. These measures are in place for the safety of everyone. 

Pupils will have a 10 minute window from their start time e.g. if their start time is 8.45 they 
must be at their entrance before 8.55. Unfortunately due to the staggered start times and 

pupils being unable to move through the building as usual, any latecomers will not be able to 
come through the office.  Therefore, please ensure you arrive at your designated 

times. Pupils must also be taken to their assigned areas and are unable to enter via another 
entrance as they were allowed to previously.

Many thanks for your cooperation.


